
 

 

                                                                        

                                                                          
 

                                   
 

                

 

          June 28, 2013                  

 Dear Friend:            

 

We are asking for your help in supporting our most precious resource, the children of the 

Lebanon Valley. 
 

Each year we sponsor the Children’s Mini-Golf Tournament.  This year’s tournament will be 

held on:  

Saturday, August 3, 2013 

9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m                                                              

Yogey’s Putt’n Cream -Featuring Dora the Explorer      

 

I have enclosed a flyer outlining the tournament details.  We are asking for your support in the 

form of an advertisement that will be prominently displayed at the golf tournament.   
 

The cost for this support is $25.00.  All the proceeds from this tournament will go to support our 

ongoing children and adolescent programs at the Sexual Assault Resource Counseling Center. 
 

Thank you for your time and consideration of this worthwhile project. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Jenny Murphy-Shifflet                                                            
SARCC President/CEO 
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

  SPONSOR FORM 

                                SPONSOR INFORMATION SPONSOR A HOLE 

        Please fill in Information to display on Sign:  

_________________________________________________________ 

 
The cost is $25.00. 

 

Your Business name will appear on a sign 
that will be displayed at the golf course. 

 

Make Checks payable to: 
SARCC 

P.O. Box 836 
Lebanon, PA 17042 

___________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________ 

  Check Box if you would like a receipt sent to you. 


